Next DNSIB Meeting Date To Be Determined

We have decided to hold a few of these relational meetings before meeting as a larger group again. That way, we'll have a bunch of reports to give from those meetings which will, in turn, inform a new discussion on strategies. Also, with the holidays, it's always hard to find a good time that works for everyone's schedules.

So, for the time being, <u>we're going to hold off on scheduling another meeting</u>. It seems likely that the earliest we'll meet again will be early December; but it could be as late as January.

Don't worry - No meeting does NOT mean no progress!!

We want to meet only when it makes the best use of everyone's time.

That way, too, you'll know that when a meeting is called, it's really important that you be there!

Thanks very much, and we'll be in touch soon to arrange relational meeting teams.

The DNSIB Leadership Team

